Weekly Bulletin 1.11.19

From: Erin Carrigan (ecarrigan@stpatrickwadsworth.org)
To: jimkahn@att.net
Date: Friday, January 11, 2019, 4:10 PM CST

|Weekly Bulletin 1.11.19]

Office Notes:
Thank you to everyone for making re-enrollment for the 2019-2020 go

so smoothly!

Parent Association is meeting in Slattery Hall

on Monday, January 14th at 1:45pm.

Box Tops!
Don't forget to save your box tops; a new contest will be

starting shortly!

It is important that you review the school calendar weekly for
bus schedules and other important dates.

www.spswadsworth.org

Important Dates:

Jan 14:

8th Grade Graduation and Casual Dress Photos

Pizza Order Email will be sent. Please review new procedure
Jan 15:

7pm - IL Tax Credit Scholarship Application window
opens

3rd -5th grade Mass in Historic Church (8:30am)
Restaurant Night - Culvers, Gurnee IL 4-8pm.
Jan 21:

No school - Martin Luther King Jr. Day observed
Jan 22:

4th & 5th - Milwaukee Public Museum Field Trip.

Please bring a bag lunch. Students should wear their
uniform.

Jan 25:
Registration Fee and half of Book Fee due in FACTs

Fri-Yay Cafe aqgt

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK IS JANUARY 27TH -FEBRUARY 2ND
Catholic Schools Week will kick off with our Open House after Masses on Sunday, January 27th.
Sunday Mass - 7:00, 9:00, 11:00 am
Free Pancake Breakfast - 8:00 am — 12:30 pm (Hosted by our 8th grade class and parents).
Book Fair - 8:00 am — 12:30 pm
School Open House & Tours - 9:30 am — 12:30 pm
(STEM, Library, Science Fair and Classrooms — PreK through 8t Grade)

There are postcards available at the office if you wish to pass information on to friends and family.

IL TAX CREDIT SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION RESERVATION OPENS JANUARY 15TH AT 7PM

Please visit the Empower IL Website at https://empowerillinois.org/ for additional information regarding eligibilty and the
application process.

YEARBOOK PHOTOS- SEND US YOUR PHOTOS!

Yearbook Photos needed! We need Boys basketball, 6th grade girls volleyball, girls basketball, fun fair and craft night. | am also
looking for a photo of Mrs. V in the firetruck from Jogathon, | have a low res and need a better photo if you have please send. If
you can get these in as soon as possible that would be great as we are working on pages now and are trying to complete as the
activity/event ends. Although the yearbook isn't given out until the end of the school year, we have to have it complete by first of
March and it takes a great deal of time to put everything together...so please continue to send pictures of activities/events
to spsyearbook1956@gmail.com.




St. Patrick Preschool

Winter Sessions begins for our littlest of friends in February. Two programs will be offered: Mommy and Me & Little Bit of
Preschool

Both classes include age-appropriate activities in the arts, movement, story-time, songs, and play. The goal of both of these
classes is to enhance your little one’s fine motor development and socialization skills to provide a readiness for Preschool on their
own next year.

Mommy and Me is a class in which mom/caregiver attends class with child 2 yrs old (by 9/1/18).
Class Fees: $150/10 weeks - Mom and Me (Class begins Monday, February 4) 9:15am - 10:30am
$120/6 weeks - Little Bit (Class begins Wednesday, February 6) 12:30pm - 1:30pm
Must be Potty Trained

Please email Lschlueter@stpatrickwadsworth.org for Registration information.

BEACH PARK FAST PITCH GIRLS SOFTBALL
Registration is available online and in person for girls 5-14. Please see attached flyer for additional information:

Beach Park Girls Fast Pitch - Flyer.pdf

Chicago Archdiocese would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Chicago Archdiocese directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger
service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.



